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Well done to- this week's 1/4.
Steeton Superstars ,1*

Saplings Seedlings

Abdur Rehman-Raj Jake Staveley
Moayple Oak Willow~
George Hawker Zoya Nawaz Annmaria Davis
Elder Fu Rowan
Meera Hebbar Hamim Imann Albie Wynn
Ash Holly Silver Birch
Amira Adeel Ismael Hussain Millie Bradley

Our forest principle this half term:

Self-awareness

Here | go again...we are at the end of another short week! | hope that everyone had a lovely bank
holiday weekend and that everyone managed to see the coronation of King Charles at some point. |
particularly enjoyed seeing The Coronation Chair including the Stone of Scone — or The Stone of
Destiny — which we had talked about in assembly.

The Year 6 children have had their SATs assessments this week. Whilst we do everything we can to
prepare them academically and emotionally, the week always brings nerves and trepidation. There
have been some challenging papers — as to be expected — but the children have handled themselves
perfectly. They still have their writing to work on until the end of June but can now look forward to
lessons without the pressure of exams. We are proud of them all.

Year 2 are also taking their SATs assessments at the moment. These are less formal in terms of how
they are administered but no less important for the children and teachers. These will continue
throughout next week and we are super-impressed with all of Year 2.

On Wednesday, Miss Bingham and the EYFS team went to The Royal Horticultural Society’s Harlow
Carr in Harrogate. The RHS is the UK’s leading gardening charity. They aim to enrich everyone’s life
through plants and make the UK a greener more beautiful place. The children —and the adults — had




a great school trip: they went to a plant workshop, acted out how seeds grow into plants and planted
their own seeds which they got to take home. They explored the gardens and played in the beautiful
play areas.

Mr Shaw took a Year 3/4 team to Sutton Cricket Club on Wednesday to play Kwik Cricket. They
placed 4™ in the tournament and played very well indeed. Well done to: Albie, Kyle, Logan, Johnan,
Ali Akbar, Alice, Austin, Arthur, Hollie and Alfie.

Parking and congestion have been an issue again this week. Our chair of governors - Mrs Wainwright
(who is also a parent with 3 children at Steeton) - has written an email to Bradford council after
witnessing an incident with a car and a child. If you drive to school, please do not park irresponsibly.
Keep off the double yellow lines and be respectful of families who walk to school — do not block the
pavement.

On Monday, we will welcome our 45 new starters for September 2023. We cannot wait to see
familiar parents and welcome new families to the Steeton community. Miss Bingham and the team
will introduce Early Years at Steeton, and our school kitchen is providing a taster menu of the meals
available at lunchtime. Today we enjoyed a picnic-style lunch, with sandwiches, salad, jelly, crisps
and shortbread biscuits. It was a delicious way to end the week and we hope to offer this style of
lunch more regularly if the warmer weather ever arrives.

Enjoy the weekend,

Miss C Redman

5™ May Y2 SATS continue

lo™ May South Craven Head of Y7 visiting Y6
I8 May Y5/6 cricket @ Sutton

19t May Rowan forest school

22" May Y5/6 girls' cricket during school day
24t May Fir Forest school

24™ May KSI trip To Lytham

25™ May Y5/6 football tfeam @ Marley

26™ May EYFS trip to Skipton Castle

26™ May Girls' cricket @ Sutton

26™ May Elder forest school




School Uniform

Please make sure that all items

of clothing are clearly named.

Lo

Earrings need to be plain studs.
Please do not let your children
wear hoop or dangly earrings,
as these are a health and safety

risk.

Steeton Primary School
OfFice

Contact Miss Kershaw
Telephone: 01535 653315
Email: office@steeton.bradford.sch.uk

w

@SteetonPrimary

Remember to inform us of any changes to contact details or
medical information




un awwﬂ 4

Harlow Carr, netball, parachute playing, kwik cricket, story time, chess...just a snippet of

another busy week at Steeton.




